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Subject: Re: Meeting with Kodak in Rochester

Body:

Mary has not called me back yet to confirm a date.  There are dates they are unavailable, also dates David and 

Steve are not available.  Times are getting extremely limited.  The tentative dates I had discussed with Mary 

are August 21, 26, or 27.  I will try for the 26th or 27th.  But if it has to be the 21st, there is a plane out of 

National at 8:50 p.m. (arrives at 9:59 p.m.) on the 20th which you could take even if Steve and David went on 

the 3:05 p.m. flight.  I will give you info as soon as I have it.To:	Jerrie Olson/ARRBcc:	David Marwell/ARRB 

From:	Douglas Horne/ARRB   Date:	07/29/97 11:50:21 AMSubject:	Meeting with Kodak in RochesterI have a 

tentative meeting planned with the new Army C.O. at IRR (Fort Meade) on August 20th.To the extent that you 

are able, please try to arrange for a Kodak meeting on Friday, August 22nd (or later).If the earliest date you 

schedule a meeting with Kodak is the 22nd, that would allow David and I to travel up to Rochester on the 

afternoon of the 21st.  (A meeting on the 21st would be too early--i.e., would conflict with my very important 

meeting with the Army on August 20th.)Thanks. 
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